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Stogner, Michael 

From: Marberry, Deborah A. [Deborah.Marberry@conocophillips.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, March 29, 2005 7:41 AM 

To: mstogner@state.nm.us 

Subject: NSL San Juan 32 Fed 15 #1A 

Michael: 

I submitted an application for a non-standard location on the above well Feb. 21. I have been checking the OCD 
website for an approval and have not yet seen approval. Can you tell me if there is a problem with the 
application? 

Thank you for your time. 

Debbie Marberry 
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